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October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parent Consultations – 2 Year Checks 
 
At the beginning of the next half-term, we are planning to carry out our Parent Consultations to 
provide feedback about your child’s 2 year check.  As you can appreciate, we are not able to invite 
you in to Nursery for a face-to-face meeting, so they will be done over the telephone. 
 
Each group has been allocated a slot during the week beginning MONDAY 2nd NOVEMBER as 
follows: 
 

Date  Keyworker 

Tuesday 3rd November         AM Jo Stubbs 

Tuesday 3rd November         PM Jo Stubbs 

Wednesday 4th November    AM Maria Payne 

Wednesday 4th November    PM Maria Payne 

 
Due to the nature of it being a telephone call, we are unable to give you an exact time that you will 
receive your phone call, however: 
 

 Morning calls will be made between 9.15am and 11.15am 

 Afternoon calls will be made between 1.00pm and 2.45pm 

 
The call will last around 15 minutes and your child’s keyworker will be able to tell you all about how 
your child has settled in to nursery. They will also discuss your child’s 2 Year check and provide you 
with the opportunity to ask any questions and provide your feedback. 
 
We look forward to speaking with you soon. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs King  
Lead Teacher 


